Proceedings of the Dolores County
Board of County Commissioners
Special Meeting June 10, 2019

A special meeting of the Board of County Commissioners was held in the boardroom in Dove Creek,
Colorado June 10, 2019. Present for the meeting were Chairman of the Board, Floyd Cook, &
Commissioner Steve Garchar. Commissioner Julie Kibel was absent. Also present for the meeting was
Margret Daves, County Administrator, and Sonny Frazier Town Manager.

At a special meeting on June 6“‘, the Commissioners met with the Dove Creek Town Board Trustees to
pick an engineering firm to do the work laid out in the lawsuit settlement agreement concerning Shari
Street and the drainage. The two Boards chose Jones & DeMiille to do the work.

On Monday June 10", Scoot Flannery and Chad Sonderegger with Jones & DeMille came to Dove Creek

to get a more detailed scope of work for those projects. They went for a site tour and will start working
on this and update us as soon as possible.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.
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